
          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
To celebrate World Book Day and to continue to promote reading for pleasure, 
we are having a book fair on Thursday 20th March from 3pm. If the children 
haven’t already used their book fair voucher, they will be able to use their 
World Book Day voucher to get £1 off any book in the wide range of books at 
the fair so please make sure you bring the voucher with you. 
  
Our book fair is being organised in conjunction with our Usborne Partner, 
Catherine Acton (Books by the River). Therefore, every book purchased will go 
towards brand new FREE books for our school as Usborne will also donate 60% 
of the total book fair sales value raised in FREE BOOKS to the school. So, for 
every £600 of books purchased, we will get £360 in FREE Usborne books for 
our school! 
 
Books are to be ordered on the day of the book fair and paid for by cash or 
card. There will also be an express payment box which you can drop your order 
into if it gets a bit busy. You will then be sent a payment link to complete your 
order. This will need to be paid within 24 hours of the book fair. The school 
will receive your books and they will be sent home with your child within 2 
weeks of the book fair.  
 
We look forward to having lots more books for your child to read, share and 
enjoy and would like to thank you for your support of our Sponsored Read and 
Book Fair. We will be able to make a wonderful impact on our children’s 
reading resources through these events.  
 
Many Thanks, 
 
Mrs Davis  
 
 


